
Dear Grade 1 Parents, 

Thank you for all that you will do in these next two weeks of online learning! Know that 
we are available for questions through Teams or SeeSaw each day. If you would like us 
to sit with your child as they work on a video chat, we can definitely set time to do 
that as well. We may be in contact with you to schedule one on one calls with your child 
if that works for you. 

We will meet as a class on Teams every day at 9:45am and 1:30pm. We will be available 
for online office hours the hour following each check-in (10-11am and 1:45-2:45pm). You 
or your child may stay on the check-in call or pop back in at any point in that hour and 
we should be able to connect. 

These are suggestions for the next two weeks of online, if that is something that helps 
you feel more organized. Use the outline attached to help guide you and, if you wish, 
you can check off items as you go. The simplest way to go about working through the 
list is to go to: 

https://ices.lethsd.ab.ca/ 

1. Click on MENU 
2. Click on TEACHER PAGES 
3. Click on GRADE 1 

This is where the mini-lessons will be posted for Literacy, Numeracy, Unit Studies, Bible 
and Art. There will be a tab for each subject.  

SeeSaw us questions or we can talk over Teams during the week if you or your child 
need help! Have a wonderful week and pray that we see your kids on April 13th!  

Blessings, 

The Grade 1 Team – Mrs. K. and Miss D. 

https://ices.lethsd.ab.ca/

